
Dear Colleagues, 
  
We are delighted to share with you an exciting opportunity for your students "The Hebrew 
University of Jerusalem Summer Science Internship Program 2018" and would be happy to welcome 
your students this summer. 
  
Leading scientists from the Hebrew University will be pleased to host your students for an credit 
bearing 4 week summer individual internship program during June – July 2018 (can be extended on 
consultation with supervisor). 
  
Excellent senior undergraduate and graduate students will be welcome to join their vibrant 
international groups and benefit from a cutting-edge research group environment. 
  
Social programs will be offered as a supplementary component to the research internship on 
evenings and Fridays (weekend in Israel). 
  
Full details are attached and in our website 
  
We welcome you and Interested students to join the Summer Science Internship webinar (virtual 
informational meeting), The webinar will take place on March 12th at 14:00 Israel Standard time. To 
join the meeting please follow this link 
  
We kindly request you circulate this opportunity to relevant students in your university. 
  
We look forward to hearing from you. 
  
Best Wishes 
Jane Turner 
  
   

Ms. Jane Turner 
Head, International Office 
The Hebrew University of Jerusalem 
Mount Scopus, 91905 
Jerusalem, Israel 
Email: janet@savion.huji.ac.il 
Tel: +972-2- 5881914 
  

 

https://overseas.huji.ac.il/academics/summer-and-short-term-programs/summer-courses/summer-internship/
https://zoom.us/j/383831567
mailto:janet@savion.huji.ac.il

